
 

 

 
March 17, 2023 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Nancy Marconi, Registrar   

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re:  Disposition of RSVAs in the Espanola Rate Zone – EB-2022-0053  
EB-2022-0053 

 
 
As North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited (NBHDL) has been working through its responses to 
interrogatories from Board Staff and Vulnerable Energy Consumers, with respect to the RSVA accounts 
for the Espanola Rate Zone, it has become clear that a full review and reconciliation of historical balances 
is required.  
 
Because of this, NBHDL has deemed it prudent to rescind its request for disposition of the ERT RSVA 
accounts in the current IRM filing. 
 
NBHDL regrets any inconvenience this delay may cause and appreciates the Board Staff and Intervenors 
understanding in this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
 
 
Micheal Roth, CPA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
705-474-8100 ext263 
mroth@northbayhdyro.com 
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